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Friday 2nd July 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
Final Week 

 
As we are quickly approaching the end of the summer term, we have been discussing how we 
can make the final week of term as normal as possible for all children in school. 
 
During the last week of term all children will remain in their class bubbles and take part in a 
number of low-key events to signify the end of this academic year, including a class party and a 
class film.  
 
We have taken the decision, that even if a change in guidance is proposed regarding any easing 
of COVID restrictions on Monday 19th July, all children will remain in their class bubbles at all 
times until the end of the term.  
 
Finally, we will finish our last day (Wednesday 21st July 2021) a little earlier as shown by the 
timings below: 
 

• Reception – 1.00pm 

• Year 1 and Year 2 – 1.05pm 

• Year 3 and Year 4 – 1.10pm 

• Year 5 and Year 6 – 1.15pm  
 
If you have any questions about any of the information above, please see either Mrs Robertshaw 
or me. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Mr Cooper 
Headteacher  

 
 
 
 


